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A sister on NHSI in Japan sent me this photo. I think a few people are missing, including her and my 

spiritual mother. 

 

Text on the back of the photo 

 

 
 

Possible text on the back of the photo: 

 

November 21, 1975 

 



 

 

Dear Yoshihiro, 

 

This was at one of our first workshops, in front of a hotel, which was rented by the Japanese Family to 

have workshops. It was close to Fuji Yama. I have learned very many things in Japan and I will always 

try to keep them and share them. Thank you for your beautiful country. Let's work together bind East and 

West into oneness under our True Parents. 

 

Vera Hiusman Koll, New Hope Singer 

 


